
 Greywolf families, 

This week we began our new schedule and have moved our assemblies to  
Mondays.  The assembly focus of the week was about how to be a good friend, 
and students had the chance to share the ways they are good friends to oth-
ers.  Staff focused on giving PAW Pride tickets this week to students showing good 
friend traits like taking turns, sharing, including others at recess and much more!  This 
weekend would be a great time to extend the conversation at home about how members of 
your household can be good family members.  Celebrate when they put their belongings where 
they go, help set or clear the table, share with a sibling, or whatever other goal you may have for 
them right now! 

Next week is Valentine’s Day, and many classes have special activities or projects planned.   
If your student’s class will be exchanging valentines, please remember that they cannot contain food 
or candy.  Thank you for helping us keep all students safe and able to participate in fun celebrations 
with their class!  On Valentine’s Day we will have a spirit day where students can wear red, pink, 
white, or our Greywolf colors, blue and gray!   

Mrs. Lopez, 
GWE Principal 

Office Hours : 7:30am – 3:30pm     Office: 360-582-3300  &  Bus Garage: 360-582-3274 

 Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expres-

sion or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following employees have been desig-

nated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Title IX and Civil Rights Compliance Coordinator: Victoria Balint, vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 

360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Cheryl Pillon, 503 N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3402, cpillon@sequimschools.org 

February 9th               Family Newsletter  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

12) 

Report 
Cards sent 
home in 
backpacks 

13) 

PTA 
Meeting 
6pm at 
Helen 
Haller 

14) Spirit Day 

Valentine’s Day
– Please see 
box to the 
right 

15) 16) 

19) No 
School 
President’s 
Day 

20) 21) 22) 23) 

26) 27) 28) 29) 

Leap Year! 

 

 

¿Preguntas? Llama  
a Sra. Carlson,  
360-582-3310,  

por ayuda. 

o Spirit Day! Students are 
encouraged to wear red, 
pink, and white OR Grey-
wolf colors: blue and grey 

o Students can bring 
valentines to share 

o Please No Candy or Food 

o All classes will have a  
Valentine’s Day activity 
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GREYWOLF SHARING CLOSET 

Cleaning your child’s closet? 

 

SEQUIM ELEMENTARY PTA 

On occasion, students are in need of changes of clothing 
during their school day and health services frequently  
provides them with pants and underwear.   

If your children have outgrown any of their 
clothing, we would greatly appreciate your  
donation!  

Pants with stretch and elastic waistbands work 
to fit a wider variety of sizes and we are in 
need of sizes 5 or 6.  

Your donation to us 
would help our  

students get back to class 
and feeling good!  

Thank you very much, School 
Health Services Staff  
(360)582-3305. 

President’s Weekend– No School  
Monday, February 19th 

Volunteer  

Portal 2023 

We have many volunteer  
opportunities at Greywolf.  

Please complete the volunteer 
registration if interested.  

gwe.sequimschools.org/volunteer 

Needs: 
Read with students 

Listen to students read 
Extra play at recess 

Please contact: 
Assistant Principal, Ms. Ota 

360-582-3302 
tota@sequimschools.org 

 

Attention Greywolf Families! Please check your  
child’s back packs on Monday, February 12th  

for their report card.  

Black History Month was created to focus  

attention on the contributions of African Americans to the 

United States. It honors all Black people from all periods of 

U.S. history, from the enslaved people first brought over 

from Africa in the early 17th century to African Americans 

living in the United States today.  

February honors birthdays of abolitionist Frederick Douglass 

and President Abraham Lincoln for their  

contributions to end slavery in 1865. 

Theme for 2023 is Black Resistance 

Next Meetings: 

February 13th at 6pm—HHE 
March 12 at 6pm– GWE 

Monthly meetings are the 2nd Tuesday of  
each month and alternate between Greywolf and 

Helen Haller. 

Ask your child about our PTA  Read-a-thon  
beginning, Monday, February 12th. 

Would you like to volunteer?  
360-504-6810 or SequimElementaryPTA@gmail.com 

The Teacher of the Year & Classified Employee of the Year Nominations 
are Open now until March 1st. 
 
Teacher of the Year https://ospi.k12.wa.us/educator-support/awards-
recognition/educator-awards/teacher-year 

Classified Employee of the Year https://ospi.k12.wa.us/educator-support/
awards-recognition/educator-awards/classified-school-employee-year 

NOMINATE YOUR FAVORITE 
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